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First Since the Pandemic, Benoa Harbor
Successfully Serves Laperouse
Admin -- 20 September 2022

Bali, 19 September 2022 – First since the Pandemic, PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) or 

Pelindo through Pelindo Regional 3 successfully served the docking process for an Australian 

cruise ship called Laperouse at Benoa Harbor, Bali on Monday (19/09). This 130m long cruise 

ship carries around 250 foreign tourists and crew.

The tourists and crew who came were greeted with Balinese dances just before they got off 

the ship. On this occasion, Pelindo President Commissioner Admiral TNI (Ret.) Prof. Dr. 

Marsetio, S.I.P., M.M. accompanied directly by Regional Head 3 Pelindo, KSOP class II 

Benoa Harbor, the Bali Provincial Government and representatives of local agents were also 

present.


